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As you're undoubtedly aware, the federal government has announced a program to assist landlords providing
rent relief to their tenants: Canada Emergency Commercial Rent Assistance (CECRA). 

This program may be of assistance to landlords offering relief to tenants, and to tenants seeking relief from
landlords by providing loans, including forgivable loans to commercial landlords who agree to lower or forgo the
rent charged to small businesses for the months of April (retroactive), May and June 2020.

In addition, the government has lifted the requirement of landlords to have a mortgage on the property to
qualify.

We would like to offer support to help landlords and tenants navigate the program successfully. We are
prepared to help those in the hospitality and tourism industries for our services free of charge. McLeod Law is
also actively hosting mediations between landlord and tenants to resolve disputes under a lease, and has
developed creative solutions to resolve tenancy disputes.

To connect with us, please contact one of our lawyers below — we're here to assist you.

Robert Fooks // Michael Kwiatkowski // Rahim Merchant 

Additional resources:

CMHC on how to apply for CECRA

All Government Support programs outlined by the Calgary Chamber 

Apply for CECRA 

McLeod-Law.com

https://www.mcleod-law.com/professionals/robert-t-fooks-mba/
https://www.mcleod-law.com/professionals/michael-c-kwiatkowski/
https://www.mcleod-law.com/professionals/rahim-merchant/
https://www.cmhc-schl.gc.ca/en/finance-and-investing/covid19-cecra-small-business?utm_medium=email&utm_source=cecra-documents-eblast&utm_campaign=cecra&utm_content=english
https://calgarychamber.com/covid19-government-supports
https://cecra-apply.ca/account/login?ReturnUrl=%2F
https://www.mcleod-law.com/

